
 
From: Ron Greenwood [mailto   
Sent: 10 May 2018 12:00 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

I would like to object to this proposed plan. 
 
Redirecting this road, would serve no purpose at all. The road has stood for over 100 years 
and is perfectly well built and being part of the sea wall, it is straight and adds strength to 
the sea defences, which are very much needed along this stretch of coastline. If a new 
development is built here, there is no need to realign this road, at unnecessary cost and 
inconvenience to the public. 
 
Could I ask for this stopping up order to be considered by the Secretary of State at the same 
time as the planning application for the development of Princes Parade, so that he may see 
the full picture? 
 

As a resident of Hythe, who frequently walks along the canal side, which is the only area of 
public green space between Hythe, Seabrook and Sandgate, I feel that the redirected road 
would turn the canal side into a narrow strip of land next to a busy highway. 
 
Thank you for your attention 
 
Ron Greenwood 

 
 

 
 




